
INTUITIVE 
     Synonyms:  instinctive, involuntary, spontaneous, insight 

While she doesn't have a lot of patience to sit and listen to a 
long, complicated scenario, she is quick to grasp the core 
difficulty and use her intuition to come up with the right answers. 

Listening for the gist of the conversation, she ignores all the 
extraneous material.   

Even before the person instructing her has finished their 
explanation, she is already miles ahead, mentally figuring out how 
the new information will fit in with what she already knows and 
what she has to do. 

It seems as if you scan the environment, ready to pick up on 
anything that might be helpful.  You know you can trust your 
instincts and often go with your gut reaction.   

Working with bursts of energy, she follows her inspirations.   

Intuitive, he is quickly able to grasp what is needed in a given 
situation.   

Highly intuitive, you seem to have a hidden antenna that scans the 
environment and produces information that you can use to increase 
your store of knowledge.   

Intuitive in your thought processes, you trust your instincts and 
often go with your gut reactions.  However, you like to take the 
time to back up your first impressions with facts and data.  More 
often than not, find the information gleaned through your intuitive 
processes was correct. 

A quick, intuitive thinker, you go with your gut reactions.  You 
follow your instincts without question and have an awareness of 
what is going on around you as if there was an invisible antenna in 
your head.   

Your intuition helps you get a ready understanding of what is going 
on with other people and relate to them on their own level.   

You are a quick thinker with good judgment. It's natural for you to 



tap into your intuition and sum up people or situations fast and 
easily. 

Her intuition is good and many times will help her make the correct 
decision, even though all the pertinent data is not available. 

A natural ability to perceive the essence of an idea allows him to 
take quick action. 

Good at playing his hunches, he uses intuition to sharpen his 
decision-making skills. 

Having learned to trust her hunches, she makes instinctive 
decisions, knowing with some certainty that they are right for her. 

She seems to have an uncanny sense of what is going on, the moment 
she enters a room.   

Picking up on the thoughts of feelings of others, some may accuse 
him of having a hidden antenna that provides a special insight. 

Acutely aware of what is going on around him, he never misses a 
verbal cue.  He is astute in noticing when someone makes a mistake 
or is redundant in conversation.   

While you are extremely perceptive, you may find yourself getting 
correct insights, but making wrong conclusions about them.  You 
need to slow down a bit and consider all the facts before reaching 
a judgment. 

She is alert to the happenings around her, but still manages to 
concentrate on what she is doing. 

You are exceptionally bright and gifted.  You can almost 
instantaneously size up a situation that other people would have to 
laboriously figure out, step by step. 

Intuition guides your versatile mind.  You seem to have an extra 
sensory apparatus which helps you to know things without knowing 
how you know. 

When using your intuition you are able think in whole concepts, 



rather than in a systematic order. 

She may lack that sixth sense of perceiving without evidence of 
rational thought--intuition. 

His "hunch power" creates awareness of possible pitfalls. 


